
 
 

Rescheduled Paid Union Meetings - Teachers and Principals 
Friday 10 May 

 

 

You will be aware of the ongoing nationwide crisis in recruiting and retaining teachers. The 

NZEI Te Riu Roa campaign, called Kua Tae Te Wā – It’s Time, is continuing to roll out across 

the country to  address these issues.  

 

NZEI Te Riu Roa members at our school have been invited to paid union meetings on Friday 

10 May so that we can plan and discuss the progress in the campaign and our upcoming 

collective agreement negotiations.  

 

School will remain open but, with limited teachers available. Please let us know on the form 

below whether your child/ren will remain at school so we can ensure we have adequate 

supervision. Staff will be leaving school at 12:30pm, so students will need to be picked up by 

12:15pm to enable staff to get to the meeting on time. OSCAR Club will open as usual at 

3pm. 

 

Our children deserve the best education in the world, and New Zealand can afford to 

provide it. It’s just a matter of priorities. Thanks for your cooperation in this important 

matter. 

 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Paid Union Meetings - Teachers and Principals 

 

�   I will be picking my child/ren up at 12:30pm on Friday 10 May.  

 

�   My child/ren will remain at school until 3:00pm on Friday 10 May.  

 

 

Child/s name:______________________________________  

 

 

Parent’s name: __________________________   Signature  __________________________ 


